

MRRA meeting Minutes 1/10/23

Attendees:

Mark Romanowsky
Chur Masors
Anne Anderson
Andy Hutchinson
Dottie Semonian
Karen Scammell
Gary Styskal
Liz Albert
Erin Heinold
Jen Lown
Matt O'Brien
Tim Wheatley
Katherine McGowan
Dennis McCarthy
Carl Popolo
Mary Theresa Freund

Accept December Annual meeting minutes
Accepted
Welcome new BOD

Members consider chairing- joining committees:

Safety: Mark Romanowsky with Bob Bowen
Membership programs: Karen Scammell (budget) with Erin Heinold
Equipment co chairs Tim Wheatley and Dennis McCarthy
With Boat Captain-Gary Styskal (also oversees rack list requests etc.)

Launches- the wakeless is uncovered -needs blue tarp cover at least
Motor/launches -we need an engine person
Programs need 2 launches at least
University needs to approve space for launches
Bob B spoke to Kate who mentioned this to Peter M-will likely ok a spigot on the side
Peter Murray resigned- contact is Kate Ford

Kate/Liz- adaptive access discussion about dock needing ramp
UML high school some discussion
cost of the dock section needed depending on the size \$1,000 for 4x4 ft piece, \$3,300 for a bigger section

Dennis -any BH updates with Lowell?

Survey approved

Waiting on email from planning director-likely closer to summer

2 weeks will likely get an update

After appraisal

~June/July RFP out, then can broaden discussion

Looking for some assistance with this-

No updates on bridge

Any New Business?

Discussion regarding possibility of junior programs- feeder to high school

UML to run it

CORI discussion

Andy will look into CORI piece

Safe sport -video completion is a part of this -Andy worked on this

No response as of yet in terms of COVID vaccination card upload

March 15 rack fees due- no changes to logbook, rack, membership fees

KC suggested increase prices/pay -coxes/coaching

Masters- Erin wants to do this this year

1st Tuesday March- Budget up